[image: ]
[image: dch logo_centered stacked_rgb]


Fellow first responders on Wednesday November 27, 2024, Thanksgiving eve at 7pm. I would like you, to join us at Dayton Children’s hospital & Public Safety for a special “Good Night Lights”. This is to show the children and their family’s that they are not alone on Thanksgiving Eve. If you would like to participate, please contact Director/Chief Aundray Toney at Toneya@childrensdayton.org. Thank you and I look forward to seeing everyone that can attend.

Event location: 1 Children’s Plaza Dayton, Ohio 45404, to the rear of the tower.
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